
 
 

March 26, 2025 
 

Dear Taiwanese Cultural and Sports Association, 

Thank you for your application to hold a festival with the City of Cupertino during Fiscal Year 2025/2026. 

Your event application has been reviewed, and you are receiving Event Approval for your festival on: 

August 23, 2025, from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. (actual event time 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.) 
 

Our Recreation Coordinator for Events and Festivals, Christina Lopez, will work with you to implement 
your festival with the City of Cupertino. Your final Event Permit will be issued when all required permits 
and fees are submitted. The Festival Application and Information Packet should continue to be a 
resource for you for the festival organization process. This packet will detail which permits and what 
information is due to the city as we move toward your festival date. Christina will also set up pre-festival 
meetings with your organization and continue to communicate by email for any information needed. In 
order to be transparent with your organization, I have included all of the charges that come along with 
your festival. Since fee waivers were requested, majority of these costs will be going to council to be 
considered being waived. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Coming up: 

• In June, festival fee waivers  for fiscal year 2025/2026 will be considered by the City Council. If 
your festival is approved for fee waivers, we will send a Festival Fee Waiver Approval 
Notification to you after the June Council meeting. 

We look forward to a partnership with your organization to hold a successful festival for our residents 
and local community. 

Please direct any questions to Christina Lopez at christinal@cupertino.gov or at (409) 777-1308. 

 

 

 

Rachelle Sander      Sonya Lee 

Director of Parks and Recreation   Recreation Manager, Youth/Events/Facilities 
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